SCOTTISH FESTIVAL 2023
August 5th and August 6th
Dear fellow Optimists:

I am the program chair for the event this year.  The Festival is changing by location and our duties.
First, the location of this years festival and future years is at the Denver Polo Club.  The Denver Polo Club is located at 6359 Airport Road in Sedalia Colorado.  
This is just South of Titan Road and Hwy 85 (Santa Fe Drive).  Mapping programs will take you there.  We are responsible for admissions as before, but, we are also responsible for collecting money for parking.  We do not park cars just collect parking fees.  There is only one gate and we are required to have 8 people per day at the site.  The shifts are as follows: on Saturday August 5th 8:30am till 12 noon, 112 noon until 4:00pm and 4pm until 7pm.  On Sunday August 6th 8:30am until 12 noon and 12 noon until 4pm.  Anyone can work more than one shift.  We just need 3 admission persons and one for parking collection for each shift.  We can offer other Clubs the opportunity to help, but my goal is to have our club pretty much fill all shifts.

Let me know what shifts you can work!!

Thanks in advance,


Jim Taylor
jim@tfpent.net

